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20th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This is just to let you know that on Monday 1st July , Blue and Yellow Class will 

be walking up to Tandle Hill Country Park in search of the Gruffalo. 

We will leave school at 9.30am and will return for 3.15pm. 

School meal children will be provided with a packed lunch.  

Packed lunch children need to bring their lunch in a bag that they can carry 

easily. No glass bottles please. 

Please ensure that your child has the appropriate clothing for the weather on 

the day (ie: Jogging Bottoms, leggings, shorts, t.shirts (no cropped tops), 

trainers or wellies, sun hats or rain coats!).  Children must have their school 

jumpers / cardigans with them too.  If the weather is hot and sunny please 

ensure you apply sun cream to your child. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rob Walker & Kathryn Wood 
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